
INVITATION TO BID – HINES SHOP EXTERIOR PAINTING 

The City of Hines is seeking bids from qualified contractors to paint the MAIN SHOP at 102 E. BARNES 

AVENUE, HINES, OR 97738. 

The scope of the project will be preparing and painting the entire exterior (4 sides) of the shop. 

Prospective bidders are highly encouraged to visit Hines City Hall and Shop to view the scope of the 

project in person. Product used in bid should be a high quality, 5-10 year exterior paint. 

Qualified contractors must also have a current business license with the City of Hines in addition to 

current state licensing and insurance. 

The City of Hines will be accepting sealed bids. Prospective bidders should include with sealed bids a 

simple itemized bid. All bids must be submitted in writing by 2:00 pm, Friday, April 18, 2024. Bids will be 

opened the same day for initial review. After initial review by City Staff, the bids will be presented to the 

Hines Common Council for final approval April 23, 2024 at the regularly scheduled Council meeting.  

Please see the City’s website at https://www.cityofhines.com/rfps for further information. 

You may also call Hines City Hall at (541) 573-2251 or visit in person at 101 E. Barnes Ave., Hines, OR 

97738. 

Publish March 20 and 27, April 3 and 10 


